

Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to recommend Paul Hill as a candidate for a position with your organization. Mr. Hill has worked with the CAPA Band Students at Colonial Middle School and in the short time that I have known him, all of the positive attributes of an educator and a man was displayed.

Mr. Hill is a hard-working and energetic person, and I have no doubt that he will experience great success in his future career. He has demonstrated a deep understanding of his field. He takes initiative to go beyond the expectations of his job. Mr. Hill is the epitome of the perfect mentor for young educators. For this reason alone, I feel certain that he will be very successful in his future career.

If Mr. Hill's performance in our school is a good indication of his subsequent performance; he would be an extremely valuable asset to your company.

Sincerely,

Derotsy Foreman Malone

Dorothy Foreman Malone, Teacher

Colonial Middle School

901-416-8980

malonedf@scsk12.org